
ABO Wind‘s Open House
Beaverton Battery Energy Storage Project

Date:	 Wednesday, November 15, 2023
Where:	Wilfrid Community Hall 
	 (20915 Brock Rd in Pefferlaw) 
Time:	 6:00 pm to 8:30 pm 

Please join ABO Wind Canada to learn 
about our proposed 80 MW Beaverton 
Battery Energy Storage Project located 
approximately 3 km southeast of the 
community of Beaverton. The Project 
will support long-term reliability of 
the Ontario electricity system. Project 
information will be displayed around 
the community hall, with ABO team 
members available to answer any 
questions. Refreshments will be 
provided.

For more information, please visit our website at  

www.beavertonbattery.com 
Or Contact:
Nicholas Gall
Project Manager
ABO Wind Canada Ltd.
Phone : +1 (613) 261-6072
Email: nicholas.gall@abo-wind.com


